
 

 

STARGAZING EVENING 
     An evening event for children in care in year 9 and above 

 

 

This FREE evening event will be a unique experience for all! 

You will have dinner at a Cambridge College, hear a talk from 

a Cambridge Astrophysicist, and end the night with 

stargazing using modern and historical telescopes (weather 

permitting).   

We will endeavour to assist with travel costs for participants 

and an accompanying adult where necessary. Dinner will 

also be provided. Booking is via our website: 

WEDNESDAY 19 DECEMBER 2012 

www.study.cam.ac.uk/undergraduate/access/care
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What will the event involve? 

 Free dinner at a Cambridge College 

 Tour of student areas inside a College 

 A talk on ‘Exploring the Dark Side’ by Dr Mustafa Amin 

 Observing through Modern & Historical telescopes* 

There will also be current students on hand to discuss studying at 

University.  

 

Who is the event aimed at? 

The event is for Looked After Children of all abilities in year 9 and above, 

who are enthusiastic about education in its broadest sense. Perhaps they 

would like a taste of higher education and what is on offer at the 

University of Cambridge, or simply want to discovery their interests and 

future options.  

 

When is the event taking place? 

The event will be held at the University of Cambridge on Wednesday 19
th
 

December, between 5.00pm-9.00pm 

*Observing will not be possible if the sky is cloudy 

www.study.cam.ac.uk/undergraduate/access/care

/ 


